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  Head Teacher: Gillian Powe

   Deputy Head Teacher: Joe Emissah


Wednesday 20th May 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers,
Key Worker Provision Letter 
Our key worker provision, which has been running every week since schools closed in March, will continue to operate for the time being when children from Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 return to school. As previously communicated, all children attending school will need to do so as part of a single fixed group. If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 6, it will therefore only be possible to be part of either their class group or the key worker provision group. It will not be possible to be part of both groups on different days. 
Groups in school
At this point, we are asking parents and carers to specifically choose the provision they would like their child to be part of for the next few weeks. If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 6, you will have received a separate letter outlining the offer for your child’s allocated class group and which part of the week they have been offered (Group A or Group B). 

The key worker provision will change slightly from how it has been running up to this point. Once we know the final numbers, all children whose parents/carers have chosen to place them in the key worker provision will be allocated a group, a teacher and a classroom. These groups will then remain the same for as long as the provision is operating in this way. We will strive to group children from the same year groups together but this is dependent on numbers. The flexibility to choose the days the children attend will remain, however please note there will no longer be any provision on Wednesday afternoons and the session will end at 12:40pm. We will continue to ask you to update us with the days you intend to send your children in before the start of each week to support our planning.
The task of reopening the school is considerable and at this time we do not believe the first day of next month will be achievable. We are working towards reopening school early in the second week of June and will confirm the date when we are confident that all arrangements are in place for a safe return. 

	Parent name:

Child/children name(s):

I would like my child to be in a key worker group: YES/NO

I would like my child to be part of their normal class group: YES/NO

(Only available to Reception, Year 1 and Year 6)

I do not intend to use school provision at this point: YES/NO

If you have more than one child and you would like them to be in different groups (e.g. one in a key worker group and one in their class group), this is fine, but please make this clear.

Please reply to info@bishoproadschool.co.uk   by midday Thursday 21st May if at all possible


Key worker provision in the meantime
Next week, key worker provision will continue in the form that it has been running. We will send out the usual email on Thursday asking for planned attendance for the week commencing 25th May with additional information for those families who have now been added to the provision register. The week commencing 1st June is likely to be a transition week to the new arrangements but there will still be provision and exact details will be confirmed as soon as possible. 
Thank you for your support and understanding in this period of transition. 

Yours sincerely,

Tom Barr
Head of Year 3 
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